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April 17, 2014 
 
Subject: Permissive Change notice  
FCC ID: PGRPX031ANI 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
This Permissive Change notification is a consequence of modifying the Audio/Video outputs on the 
original design (Model PX031ANI) to create a new Model IPW9001.  The PCB layout was changed 
only on AV circuit to accommodate additional A/V outputs. The HDMI input port which was on the 
original product was removed. A TV RF output port, Component output port, Composite output port, 
and a SPDIF Digital optical audio output port were added.   
 
None of the changes impact the original RF4CE block diagram, operational description, frequencies, 
or TX power settings.  The RF4CE circuits remain electrically identical and nothing has been 
changed with respects to the RF4CE PCB layout verses the original submittal.  
 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mark A. Rieger 
Senior Hardware Approvals Engineer  
Pace Americas 
310 Providence Mine Road 
Nevada City, CA 95959 
 
Mob: 530.575.6010 
Tel: 530.274.5440 
Fax: 530.273.6340 
mark.rieger@pace.com 


